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Division of Waste Manage =ent t *** p'
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N61 | \?h/Washington, D.C. 20535 s-

Dear Mr. Scarano:

Review of tne draft generic environ = ental impact statement
on Uranium Milling has been co=pleted by agencies of the
State of Washington. The review was coordinated by the Of fice
of Financial Management, as the designated state clearinghouse.

To date, no substantive co==ents were received from state
agencies. ,

Thank you for the opportunity to review the docu=ent.

,incerely,S

\ I
m'

I

i

{/ThomasA.Maharp
Assistant Director
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